
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
  

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.                                  
 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP), Fr Gary sss (RIP)    
Mary Tipping (S) David James Clarkson (A) Roy Green (S) Bill Cottam (Bth/A) Intercession of Our Lady and St 

Jude for a special intention, George Slater (LD) Fr Kenny (A) Audrey Markham (LD) 

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

 
£50 No 344 Renee Kiernan     

 
£25 No 26 John Cole  

 
£25 No 142 Mary Farrell  

 
Last week’s Collections for the 

Parish: 
 £ 782:25 

 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday St Peter’s Church       
10am      

Tuesday: St Peter’s Church   
10am 

Wednesday St Pauls School              
10am                                                             

Thursday:                                     
No Mass                                                           

Friday St Peter’s School                                           
10am                                  

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 15th Sept 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

 Reconciliation/ Confessions  

The next availability will be on 
Saturday 5th October from 11:15am 
until 11:45am at 
St Peter’s.  

The Priory upon request.  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

Deacon Luke. 

Next weekend we hold our last 
collection for Deacon Luke. He 
will be ordained a priest on 28th 
September. In October he will 

offer the weekend masses, and we 
will have the chance to receive his 

blessing! 

 n Food Bank. 

 Thank you for your donations, 
many families and individuals 
benefit from your generosity.   

 

Fund Raising Meeting. 

The next meeting will be held at 
St Peters Sports and Social club 

on 17th September at 7pm. This is 
your opportunity to bring ideas 

for fundraising. 

All welcome to attend. 

 Virtual Christmas Fair. 

It’s that time of year again when 
we start to look forward to 

Christmas, each year our virtual 
fair has been successful, this is 
down to your generosity and 
support. Please place your 

donations in the fund-raising box 
at the back of the churches. 

Chocolate Orange. 

Please buy one chocolate orange 
to support our knitters, in 

preparation for the Christmas 
knitted items later in the year.  

400 Club. 

There are still some numbers 
available for the 400 club at 

£1:00 a week. If you are 
interested in buying a number, 

please contact Kath Mitchell at St 
Peters or Carmel Dixon at the 

Priory. 


